
 

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE LABOR-MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD 

 

REQUEST FOR PAYROLL INFORMATION FROM CITY REGARDING 

REPRESENTATION PETITION 

 

CASE NUMBER:      LB 24-22 

DATE NOTICE WAS POSTED:     November 19, 2024 

 

 

 

To City of Albuquerque Payroll: 

 

Please be advised that on October 15, 2024, the Communications Workers of America filed 

a Petition for Representation (Petition) with the Labor Management Relations Board (Board) 

seeking certification of the Communications Workers of America as the exclusive bargaining 

agent for all Triage Specialists in the City of Albuquerque’s Community Safety Department and 

inclusion of them in the existing bargaining unit covered by the Communications Workers of 

America at the City’s Community Safety Department.  

The Board is requesting a list of the employees who would be eligible to vote if the 

petitioned-for unit were found to be appropriate, based on the payroll period that ended 

immediately preceding the filing of the Petition. You shall provide your response not later than 

three days from the Date of Issue of this request. 

Respectfully yours, 

 

BY:  ________________________________________.  Date of Issue:  

Ted Baca, Labor Management Relations Board Chairman 
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